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GD Competition - February 09, 2024 

 

Association of Computer Science Students (ACES) organized a group discussion competition 

on February 09, 2024, at 11:00 AM. The event took place at New Seminar Hall, and it 

witnessed the active participation of 120 students from various academic backgrounds within 

the realm of computer science. 

Overview: 
The group discussion competition was layered into two rounds, each designed to challenge 

the participants' knowledge and understanding of current topics and natural surroundings. 

The event aimed not only to test the participants' communicational capabilities but also to  

  Participants: 

There were 93 total participant with 16 groups from the various departments including First 

Year B. Tech 

Winners: 
The top-performing participants were recognized and awarded certificates and prizes. The 

winners demonstrated exceptional command over computer science concepts, quick thinking, 

and effective problem-solving skills. 

1. First Place:     

1. Ritesh Despande  [CSE] 

2. Virsen Chikne 

3. Radhika Jagtap 

4. Gaurav Varnekar 

 

2. Second Place:   

1. Siddharth Kamble [F.Y. B. Tech] 



2. Shivani Nagavkar 

3. Parth Didmise 

4. Vedant Pawar 

 

3. Third Place: 

1. Vaishnavi Naik   [Chemical] 

2. Mrunal Satam 

3. Mayur Rautrav 

4. Shivam Mate 

Conclusion: 
  

The ACES Quiz Competition was a resounding success, providing a platform for students to 

showcase their knowledge and passion for computer science. The event not only promoted 

healthy competition but also served as a valuable learning experience for all participants. 

ACES expresses gratitude to all participants, volunteers, and organizers for their contributions 

in making the quiz competition a memorable and engaging event. Such initiatives play a 

crucial role in fostering a sense of community and intellectual growth within the field of 

computer science. 

We look forward to organizing more such events in the future to continue promoting academic 

excellence and a spirit of camaraderie among computer science enthusiasts. 
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